
The Women’s Club of Madison
The Town of Madison in Connecticut is fortunate to have a great wealth of civic volunteers to include The Women’s Club of Madison which was founded in 1900 and is a member of our International General Federation of Women’s Clubs. The Madison Club works locally in Connecticut with 27 Clubs and the current State President; Katherine DeBurra is from that Club. The Club became a member of the General Federated Women’s Clubs of Connecticut in 1902. The Club was incorporated as a 501(c) 3 non-profit in 1968 and supports the Connecticut Federation’s mission statement:
“We are not known so much by what we keep, but what we share.” 
The Madison Club has approximately 60 members and members support the arts, conservation, education, encourage healthy lifestyles, civic engagement and work towards world peace and understanding as all of our GFWC Members do. One focus at each meeting of the Club is to support our local food pantry. In 2014, the Club adopted a shelf at the Food Pantry to supply Peanut Butter & Jelly for clients served at the Pantry. Members have volunteered at the Food pantry for 1,000 of hours and donated thousands of lbs. of food to support hunger insecurity. At the June Meeting in 2023 to Members collected 111 lbs. of donations of peanut butter and jellies to put on the Clubs shelf. This is a wonderful example of a great project to support our National day of Service on September 30, 2023 to support food insecurity with all GFWC Members worldwide. A shelf at your local Food Pantry can be adopted to support necessities that are often requested in your area. Best wishes to all on the projects supporting our National Day of Service !     
For more information on the project contact: 
Katherine DeBurra; GFWC/CT State President 2022-2024 @ email threesams@sbcglobal.net 

